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From: Justine Pinckard <j3mpinckard@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 5:56 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: support bill H-5351

Justine Pinckard
129 Sheffield Ave.

Pawtucket, RI. 02860
February 21, 2025

Dear members of the Rhode Island Health and Human Services,

| am writing to support the proposed legislation aimed at protecting the scope of practice for licensed
healthcare providers in aesthetic practice in Rhode island . | have been a patient of Jana Magarian, nurse
practitioner for 8 years and can attest to the exceptional quality care she provides both in the primary setting as
well as in aesthetic medicine . Ms. Magarian has been treating a chronic skin condition | have, called rosacea.
Through a combination of topical medications and broadband light, all provided my nurse practitioner, my
condition is in remission . | can't begin to express how much better | feel about myself and what it has done for
my self confidence . | am much more social and have made strides in my career that | would not have
otherwise realized. | have full trust in my nurse practitioner . She listens to me and has figured out a
manageable plan for my skin condition . | value my health and well being and fear losing my excellent care .
Please protect my access to my provider.

Sincerely,
Justine Pinckard



